
 

January 12, 2018 

U.S. Army Engineering and Support Center, Huntsville 
Attn.: Mr. Terry Hamil 
4820 University Square 
Huntsville, Alabama 35816 

Re: Final Five-Year Review Report 
Former Fort McClellan 
Anniston, Alabama 
Contract No. W912DY-10-D-0028; Task Order No. 0015 

Dear Mr. Hamil: 

Attached are two electronic copies of the Final Five-Year Review Report for the Munitions 
Response and Five-Year Review (FFID AL4210020562) at former Fort McClellan dated 
January 2018. The Five Year Review Report is finalized based upon Alabama Department of 
Environmental Management‘s concurrence letter dated December 15, 2017.  Additional hard 
and electronic copies were delivered as documented in the distribution listed below. 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
Zapata Incorporated 

By: 
Michael Winningham 
Project Manager 

Distribution: 
USACE Mobile, Mr. Bob Beacham, two electronic copies 
US Transition Force, Ms. Lisa Holstein, four hard copies and four electronic copies 
Mountain Longleaf National Wildlife Refuge, Mr. Keith Westlake, two hard copies and two 
electronic copies 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management, Hazardous Waste Branch, Land Division 
Mr. Will Duke, two hard copies and two electronic copies 
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